
 

 

 

June 2, 2021 

 

2021 Spring Road Ban – LIFTED 

Effective 6am Monday June 7th, ANC is lifting the 2021 road ban  
on the Berland Resource Road (ANC ROAD) and all other ANC roads 

The removal of the ban is completely weather dependent and may be placed back on with short notice 

 
 

Please continue to adhere to the rules of the road from your road use agreement. 
 
 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this ban season. 
 
 

 

Questions or concerns, can be sent to ancroad@albertanewsprint.com 

www.ancroad.com 

It is the responsibility of the road use agreement holder to ensure that the road ban 
guidelines are followed as well as distribute this notice, and all other communication from 

ANC, to field facilities, contractors and subcontractors 

Please refer to the website: www.ancroad.com  
for information regarding ANC roads 
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